From: Daniel Moulis [mailto:Daniel.Moulis@moulislegal.com]

Sent: Saturday, 5 October 2013 10:18 PM

To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1

Cc: BRACIC John; JONES Rod

Subject: Win&P., Ltd - Investigation concerning wind towers from Korea - letter of authority and
request for extension of time

Dear Sirs

Please find attached a letter from our client Win&P., Ltd (“Win&P”) authorising us to act on its behalf
in this matter.

Win&P sincerely requests an extension of time to complete and lodge its Exporter Questionnaire
response with the Commission.

There are a number of reasons for this request:

1 Late receipt of EQ - although | am not entirely certain as to the precise day on which the
company received the EQ, | am instructed that it had not been received as of 16 September,
which was a little over two weeks after initiation of the investigation.

2 Holidays in Korea — the time available to the accounting department has been curtailed by
three days of public holiday for the mid-autumn festival (18, 19 and 20 September, also
known as Korean Thanksgiving), and by National Foundation Day (observed on 3 October).

The ability of Win&P’s accounting department to fully complete the EQ response has been directly
affected by the late receipt of the EQ, and by public holidays. Staff absences have also been
experienced outside these official days due to the fact that September is considered to be an ideal
holiday time in Korea.

In view of these impediments, and in order to provide a careful and comprehensive response, Win&P
requests an extension of time to Thursday 7 November 2013.

Regards

Daniel Moulis
Principal
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